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Next Week at RCHS

Bell 3

Bell 1 

BSU (Room 30) 
Anime/Gaming (LC)

Chess Club (Room 25)

FOR ATHLETICS SCHEDULES CLICK HERE

Bell 1

Ceramics Club (Art Room)
End of Quarter 3

Bell 2

Bell 1Junior College Night (Zoom)
Sophomore Retreat

Monday!

https://romancatholicathletics.com/


FIELD TRIPFIELD TRIP
DATA CENTERDATA CENTER

On Wednesday, Mr. Cameron and Ms. Butler took a group of students to the Data Center
on Broad Street to learn about Net Neutrality and the Internet. In addition to a fun

learning experience, they also got to go head to head in a Super Smash Brothers
Tournament. The students who went had a great time!



Michael Gedraitis '23 and Joshua Brown '24 return to the
microphones of the arena to discuss their views on movies.

THE ROMAN ARENA

CLICK HERE TO LISTEN

https://www.romancatholichs.com/student-life/student-affairs/clubs-and-organizations/podcast


Every year, the yearbook team works hard to produce an excellent remembrance of the year.
Recently, they were honored by Jostens as an example of yearbook excellence. Our 2022 yearbook

cover is featured in their "Look Book" as an example of yearbook excellence. This is a marvelous
achievement for all involved.  

CSC CAN TABCSC CAN TAB
COLLECTIONCOLLECTION

The Community Service Corps is collecting can tabs
for the Ronald McDonald House of Philadelphia!

Collect those tabs throughout the months of April
and May. You can fill a pringles can, milk carton, or
coffee can! The student that collects the most tabs
by weight will receive a $50 Visa Gift Card, with

two $25 consolation prizes! All tabs should be
delivered to Mrs. McKenna in Room 6 by May 31st

with the student's name clearly displayed. 



Share the Updated Draft Network
Highlight some of the key changes from the initial Draft Network released in
October 2022
Preview what to expect for the next round of public engagement in Spring 2023
Respond to questions

Your input started the Bus Revolution.
Your feedback will keep it rolling.

The updated draft of the SEPTA Forward: Bus Revolution Draft Network is here!

Thanks to your comments, we have been working to revise the Draft Network, to
address your concerns and make the new bus network more useful for more people.
This spring, we will be holding another series of Bus Revolution engagement events—
including in-person Community Meetings, Open Houses, virtual Community
Conversations, and pop-ups with our Project Bus at Transportation Centers and other
busy locations in the region—beginning with the virtual Transit Talk detailed below.

Upcoming Event: Transit Talk - Updated Draft Network
Monday, March 20th, 2023, from 6:30 – 7:30 pm (via Zoom Webinar)

During this Transit Talk, we will:

Register now at the link below!

CLICK TO REGISTER

Please note that live subtitles will be available for you to turn on during the meeting.
If you would like to request a language interpreter, please email your request to
busnetwork@septa.org, providing at least 7 days notice (by 3/13/23).

Thank you again for your interest and participation in the SEPTA Forward: Bus
Revolution project. We look forward to sharing our updated draft bus network with
you on March 20th and your continued feedback.  

—The SEPTA Bus Revolution team

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_PM4Yp0OoSl-LKd_-8-9jlw


 
 

Dante & Luigi’s Restaurant
 

762 S. 10 th St
Phila Pa 19147

 
Contact- Franco or Karla at 215-922-9501
or stop in after 4:00 pm to speak with us.

 
Busser(s) Needed!

Must be available weekends!
Must be hard working!

 
Experience preferred but not required

HIRING
NOW



Click here for a list of summer camps

available to high school students in

Philadelphia

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_QBwkjjI0r8kj4BHiqngRIZJe1A9-_X9/view?usp=share_link


LIFEGUARDSLIFEGUARDSLIFEGUARDSNEEDED!NEEDED!NEEDED!
The City of Philadelphia is hiring lifeguards for

the summer.
1. Positions start at $16

2. Ages 16 and up
3. Free training 

4. Free certification for 16-24 year olds
5. Apply before April 15 to receive a $1,000

end-of-the-season bonus.
For more information, visit Phila.gov/lifeguard

http://phila.gov/lifeguard


PARENT REMINDERS
Parents and Guardians: Please click here for directions on how to e-sign all of your

son’s back to school forms. If you need assistance getting into your parent portal on
PowerSchool, please contact Ms. Shipton at mshipton@romancatholichs.com.

These forms can ONLY be accessed through your parent portal, not on the student
portal. It is easier to complete on a desktop computer and must be done on an

internet browser, not the PowerSchool app.

The Facts Tuition 2023-2024 Financial Aid
Application is open at factsmgt.com. If you need
assistance applying, please call 1-866-441-4637. 

From the Tuition Office:

Academic Help for Struggling Students:
Did your son struggle academically the first semester? We have been running Academic

Assistance Program after school since the end of the first quarter. AAP is held every
Monday, Wednesday and Thursday right after school for about an hour. The group meets

in either Room 10 or the Learning Commons. National Honor Society tutors are 
available to assist students. If after school is not a great option, Mr. Giachetti is also 

holding tutoring sessions from 7am - 8am every morning in Room 10. He is able to assist
students with English and with writing for any class. Please encourage your son to attend!

For Information from Guidance
C L I C K  H E R E

Tips for Addressing Academic Concerns
C L I C K  H E R E

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jsnkj6qdngmJoMKgd_SiQ14bbJaHcY9U/view?usp=sharing
mailto:mshipton@romancatholichs.com
http://factsmgt.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p6jfvB8UU2KxJ43nEaB-TrwGE3os2ToQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g_GYwH3u6UW5FmvqK1tGmLfkDA7dW5Rk/view?usp=share_link

